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Dear Ms. Smith,

| support the Newland Sierra proposal. This project would provide San Diego with quality housing

that is so desperately needed. Newland has proven to be a vital part of quality community

development in San Diego County for many years, and Newland Sierra’s plan reflects a thoughtful 1-240-1
approach to provide a variety of housing, amazing parks and trails, and the preservation of 1,200

acres of open space that we may all enjoy. Our area needs housing just like this planned in a smart

way.

Sincerely, James Lance
ilance@noonanlance.com
619-557-4416

. JAMES R. LANCE
EI PARTNER

Moenan Lance Boyer & Banach LLP
701 Island Avenue, Sulte 400

San Diego, CA 92101
619-557-4416
jlance@noonanlance.com
wwWw.noonanlance com
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